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REPORTING ABSENCES: 
The preferred method for 

reporting student absences 
would be via email at 

JOAttendance@vsb.bc.ca, 
alternatively you may phone 

the school office at 
604-713-8938. 

 

 

PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL (PAC): 
All Parents/Guardians are welcome to attend. More information on the JO PAC Website. 

John Oliver PAC – For All Parents + Guardians of John Oliver Secondary Students, Vancouver, BC 
(vsb.bc.ca) 
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Monday 
June 16 

 
 

Tuesday 
June 17 

 
Student 

dismissal at 
11:30AM due to 

graduation 
ceremony 

 
Graduation 
ceremony 

2:00PM 

Wednesday 
June 18 

 
PAC Meeting at 

7:00PM 

Thursday 
June 19 

 
Prom at 

Vancouver Club 
7:00PM 

 
PAC 

appreciation 
lunch 

Friday 
June 20 

 
 

Please keep an eye on the John Oliver School website for updated information: 
 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/john-oliver 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER:  
 

June 25/26 
 Semester Turnaround Days 
June 26 
Semester 2 Reports Published in MyED 

MyEdBC Student Account Policy - Summer Process 
 
All MyEd BC Student Family accounts will be 
suspended by 11:59pm on August 8, 2025.  
This timeline is to accommodate students attending the 
summer learning program, allowing them to 
view/download their Learning Update upon course 
completion. 
 
There is no access to their account or the published 
learning updates after August 8, 2025. 
Students/parents should download, save and/or print a 
copy of the Learning Update for their records. 
 
Returning students’ accounts will be reactivated on the 
first day of school.  
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